
CLARIFICATION # 03  
DATED: 07.05.2020 

PRE-QUALIFICATION  
OF ENGINEERING CONSULTANTS  

TENDER # PROC-FC/CB/PROJ/PRE-QUALIFICATION-4690/2020   
 

Query OGDCL REPLY 

With reference to  the Clause No. 3.2 ( page 
No. 5/30) of the attached tender document 
of the subject OGDCL tender for pre-
qualification of engineering consultants for 
various consultancy 
assignments,  “Applicant (s) must be 
registered with Pakistan Engineering 
Council (PEC) as 

Engineering Consultant. Foreign 
companies / firms registered in PEC 
Presently / JV Consortium (national and 
international) will be considered”. 

  

OGDCL is requested to allow and pre-
qualify those Foreign Engineering 
Consultants / JV Consortium ( National & 
International) who are not presently 
registered with PEC, but they commit to 
undertake registration process with 
PEC, after the notification of 
qualification of bidder. 

  

As you know that world epidemic prevention 
and control is in critical stage (due to 
Coronavirus), and offices are closed in the 
whole world due to lockdown . Therefore, 
our foreign Principals’ has requested for 
extension in submission date of pre-
qualification documents, against the subject 
tender for at least two (02) weeks ( from the 
current submission date i.e. 18-05-2020), 
that may kindly be allowed, and the above 
PEC condition is relaxed in view of the 
unprecedented Global Pandemic of 
COVID19. 

 

  
As per PEC requirement, any foreign firm 

applying for consultancy services in 

Pakistan must be a PEC member at the 

time of bid submission, therefore any 

exemption as requested, to this 

bylaw may be directly taken by bidder with 

PEC before bid submission & response 

from PEC to be submitted along with 

the bid, without which no bid shall be 

considered for evaluation 

 

 

We have already replied in clarification # 

01 that no extension is being considered 

at this stage tender opening shall be done 

on the date as already announced 

 


